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December 22, 2015  

 

NOTICE TO PRODUCERS 
 
Due to increased demand and growth, SaskMilk is implementing a 

quota increase of 1% effective January 1, 2016 AND a further 

quota increase of 1% effective March 1, 2016.    
 

These increases reflect a continuing upward trend in demand.  The 

Canadian Dairy Commission is anticipating growth in demand for 

production for the next several years, and producers should be giving 

consideration to long-term growth.   

 

Saskatchewan will need to consider long-term provincial processing and 

production capacity, and more information and discussion will be coming 

in the future. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Directors of the 

Board or the SaskMilk office. Director contact information is available in 

the monthly newsletter and on the website at www.saskmilk.ca. 

 

Any questions regarding your quota position should be directed to Bev 

Solie at the SaskMilk office at #306-721-9488. 

 

http://www.saskmilk.ca/

